HB 503 -- LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICER IDENTIFICATION NUMBERING SYSTEM
SPONSOR: Ellington

This bill requires the Department of Public Safety to create a law
enforcement officer identification numbering system. Each law
enforcement officer in Missouri will be assigned a unique
identification number used to track all written complaints filed
against a law enforcement officer.

The bill creates the "Law Enforcement Officer Identification
Numbering System Fund." The fund will consist of moneys
appropriated by the General Assembly and any grants, gifts,
bequests, or donations.

This bill is similar to HB 1522 (2016).



